
Dear Enterprise Elementary Parents,

Below are a few reminders for the close of our 2017-2018 school year.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to call the office, 263-8248. 

* School will be dismissed Friday, May 18th at 1:00 pm.  

* ALL ENROLLMENT FEES & LUNCH FEES ARE DUE BY MONDAY MAY 4TH.  

* Payment for yearbooks and guest meals are to be paid to the office no later than Friday,         
May 11th.  If you plan to eat with your child after the 11th, we ask that you prepay and notify 
the office by 9:30 am so we can let our kitchen staff know for their lunch count and preparation.  

* As per board policy, if your child has medication at school, a parent will need to pick it up before 
school is dismissed for the summer.  Medications will not be sent home with students.  

* Enrollment for the 2018-2019 school year will be online.  Information and enrollment forms will 
be online sometime in July (date pending).   Be sure to have your 'Username' and 'Password' ready to 
access the Parent Portal when enrolling your returning student at https:usd473.powerschool.com.   
All incoming kindergarteners and new students will enroll at Enterprise Elementary on Wednesday,  
August 8th.   Dates will not be scheduled for enrollment in August for returning students.  If you 
have concerns or questions please do not hesitate to call the office!

* 'MEET THE TEACHER NIGHT' is scheduled for Tuesday, August 14th from 5:30 - 6:30 pm.  

* The Enterprise Elementary office will be closed during the summer months.  For up to date 
information please check the district website at usd473.net.

Have a wonderful and safe summer!
Deborah Sekulich - Enterprise Elementary Secretary 

 


